
9th	Portuguese	International	Junior	Championships	
Part	of	the	Badminton	Europe	Junior	Circuit	
Junior	International	Series	Tournament	

	
Caldas	da	Rainha,	1	-	3	December	2017	

 

UMPIRE	INVITATION	
	
	
	
Dear	Badminton	friends!		
	
The	 Portuguese	 Badminton	 Federation	 has	 the	 pleasure	 to	 invite	 one	 umpire	 from	 your	 association	 to	
officiate	 at	 the	 9th	 Portuguese	 International	 Junior	 Championships,	 that	 will	 take	 place	 in	 Caldas	 da	
Rainha,	between	Friday	1	and	Sunday	3	December	2017.	Finals	will	start	at	09:30.		
	
All	umpires	are	offered	free	board	and	lodging	in	double	rooms	at	the	tournament	official	hotel	during	the	
event.	Transports	between	Lisbon	International	Airport	and	Caldas	da	Rainha	will	also	be	provided	by	the	
organizers.	
	
Travel	costs	to	Lisbon	International	Airport	should	to	be	paid	by	the	umpire	or	her/his	Association.		
	
Briefing	will	be	held	on	Thursday	30	November	evening	at	the	venue.	All	umpires	are	requested	to	arrive	in	
Lisbon	on	time	to	be	able	to	take	part	in	the	briefing.	
	
We	 are	 looking	 forward	 to	 your	 answer	 and	 hope	 that	 you	 will	 be	 able	 to	 send	 an	 umpire	 to	 our	
tournament.	 We	 need	 your	 answer	 latest	 by	 30th	 October.	 Please	 send	 your	 answer	 to	
events@fpbadminton.pt	,	with	umpires	name,	e-mail	and	flight	details	(if	available).		
	
Kind	regards,	
	
António	José	Mendes	

Portugal	Badminton	Federation	
 


